Wicoff Elementary School Weekly Newsletter

March 25-29, 2024: All WW-P schools will be closed for Spring Recess Monday, March 25, through Friday, March 29, 2024. Schools will reopen Monday, April 1, 2024. District board offices will be closed Friday, March 29. There will be no newsletters March 29. Newsletters will resume Friday, April 5, 2024.

PTA

- Join our Wicoff PTA Board!! Nominations are open!!
- What a busy week last week was! We greatly appreciate all of the support and participation in last week's Spring Book Fair, Green Science Fair, and Family Skate Night. Fun was had by all and we were able to raise money to continue to sponsor more events for our school community... all thanks to you!
- Photo Release Forms and Yearbook Cover Contest designs are due TODAY, Friday March 22.
- Art to Remember order forms went home with students from their art classes this week. The deadline to order with free shipping to school is March 25!
- **PTA Mission:** To make every child's potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and communities to advocate for All Children.

Connect with Wicoff PTA: Website | Facebook | Instagram | WhatsApp Group | Wicoff's Twitter

Upcoming Events:

- **3rd Grade Yearbooks:** Please look out for information about 3rd Grade Yearbooks in your child's take home folder and via email from your child's teacher.
 - Some important dates to remember:
 - March 22 Photo Release Form Due for ALL 3rd graders
 - March 22 Yearbook Cover Contest Deadline
 - April 19 Parent Picture Submissions Due
 - **April 19** Parent special message(s) submission due.
 - 3rd Grade Parents: Please begin to think about and gather any photos you would like to submit for inclusion in your student's yearbook!
- Art to Remember Online Gallery: Order forms were sent home this week!! Your child is an amazing young artist and we were amazed to see the

self-portraits done by them. They are now published in an online gallery here: https://arttoremember.com/school/UTRHEU.

- You will be able to purchase keepsake products customized with your child's art. There are over 60 products and many are less than \$15. These make great gifts and a percentage of every purchase goes right back to our school.
- Click on the link above and enter the online order code shown on your child's order form or to search for your child's artwork. Then, have fun shopping!
- Deadline to order with free shipping to school is March 25th.
- April 4 at 7 p.m.: PTA General Meeting (Virtual): Guest Speaker is Dr.
 Barbara Gould, WW-P Chief Academic Officer. Dr. Gould will talk about your
 child's journey through the WW-P School District. What to expect in terms of
 transitions from elementary school to upper elementary to middle school and
 finally high school. She will touch upon the District's Program of Studies. There
 will be time allotted for Q&A at the end. You do not want to miss this session!!
 - Join us virtually Thursday, April 4 at 7 p.m. at this link: https://meet.google.com/rto-izbb-gys
- April 25: Paint Night: Save the date! More information to come.
- May 15: PTA Board Nominations: Some of our Board members are graduating and we are looking to fill those positions for the 2024-2025 school year. These positions must be filled by May 15. Nominations will be approved by vote at our last PTA General Meeting of the year on June 6.
 - The PTA is an integral part of our school and is run entirely by parent volunteers.
 - At first glance, it may seem like it's going to be a lot of work, but anyone who has ever served on a PTA committee or the Board will attest to the feeling of joy and satisfaction that is more overwhelming than the time committed to an event. Don't be afraid to ask any of us about our experience and we promise to be completely frank and candid.
 - In addition to the pride that your child will feel when they see you volunteering at events, you will have an opportunity to build a unique bond with teachers and administrators running the school.
 - Join our team and help us continue the awesome Wicoff traditions! Please email <u>wicoff.ptainfo@qmail.com</u> to get the conversation started.
- **Full Events Calendar:** Click <u>here</u> to view our calendar of events for the upcoming school year.

Ways to Support the PTA:

• Label Daddy labels for your child's belongings: Wicoff PTA has partnered with Label Daddy! Winter is here and it is the season for the lost and found bin in

school to grow. Help your child not lose their belongings by labeling your child's hats, gloves, jackets, sweatshirts, water bottles, and lunch bags with durable labels that don't come off in the wash. Use code **FINAL25** for 25% off your order!

- For every purchase using our special link, Label Daddy will donate 25% of the proceeds back to Wicoff PTA.
- Please use this link to order your labels: https://bit.lv/49ZIX9I
- Minted Card & Gift Discount: Wicoff PTA is partnering with Minted, the go-to destination for independent art and design. We're excited to share an exclusive discount of 20% off all Minted cards and gifts. What's more, Minted will also donate 15% of every order back to Wicoff PTA.
 - Make sure to use the code "FUNDRAISEWICOFF" when you place your order online at www.minted.com/holiday
- **Givebacks Cash Back Donation**: We have an easy way for our community to give back to Wicoff PTA...the Givebacks Shop to Give Program!
 - Whenever you shop or dine at any of 25,000 participating stores and restaurants, those businesses automatically donate a percentage to Wicoff PTA at no cost to you!
 - To make sure you're all set up to give, register for a Givebacks account at <u>bit.ly/3N0c0zZ</u> and securely link your credit card. Then, select "Wicoff Elementary School PTA" as your cause.
 - Once you've done that, you can use the Givebacks app on your mobile device or the Givebacks browser extension to start powering donations by simply shopping and dining like you normally do!
 - Check out the FAQ here if you need help getting started: https://www.givebacks.com/how-it-works
- Write-A-Check Campaign: Help support the Wicoff PTA! MAKE A DONATION AND MAKE A DIFFERENCE! The Wicoff PTA is a non-profit organization that depends fully on your donations.
 - Each year, the PTA sponsors various educational programs including:
 - Funding of some grade-level and school-wide grants
 - Supporting outreach initiatives in our community
 - Fully funding and hosting the 3rd Grade Carnival (3rd grade "Graduation")
 - Partial funding of yearbooks to 3rd grade students
 - Coordinating activities such as Family Night, Shake-a-Leg, Family Bingo Night, and more
 - To continue with these events and programs, we need you!!! By donating directly to the PTA, 100% of your donation goes straight to the PTA and is 100% tax deductible. We will be collecting checks throughout the school year.

- If you would like to donate, please send in your check payable to "Wicoff PTA" in an envelope labeled "PTA - Write-a-Check" Please include your name, your child's name, and their teacher's name.
- Questions? Email us at <u>Wicoff.ptainfo@gmail.com</u>
- Volunteer: Wicoff PTA always welcomes volunteers for our events and activities
 throughout the school year. Your involvement and support are greatly
 appreciated by the school community. Visit our <u>SignUpGenius</u> or email us at
 <u>wicoff.ptainfo@gmail.com</u> for information about volunteer opportunities.
- **Support by Donating:** You can also support the organization by making monetary contributions to support various programs. Click here to donate.
- **Box Tops:** Download the Box Tops App on your phone, add Wicoff School, and scan your receipts. It's that easy!

Important Information:

- **Become a Member:** Online registration to join the Wicoff PTA community is available here. Your membership plays a vital role in funding our school's fantastic events and creating memorable experiences for our students.
- **Spirit Wear:** Wicoff Spirit Wear merchandise is available in a variety of sizes with new items for the 2023-24 school year. Please order <u>online</u> through Unified Spectrum or via <u>this form</u>. You may also <u>email</u> us with any questions.
 - o All sales are final. No refunds or exchanges.
- If you have any questions, concerns, or ideas, don't hesitate to contact us at wicoff.ptainfo@gmail.com. Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for updates and reminders, join our WhatsApp Group, or visit www.wicoffpta.org for more information.

Special Education PTSA (SEPTSA)

- **SEPTSA Membership**: Our PTSA exists to support students and families of students with IEPs and 504 plans. Please join SEPTSA to be added to our mailing list and to hear about upcoming events and speakers! Membership is available to all parents and families, older students (6th grade and above), and faculty and staff who support students with special needs. For clarification, registering with your child's school PTA/PTSA or having your child classified or "registered" with Special Services is not the same as registering for SEPTSA membership. There are volunteer opportunities for our members ranging from just one hour total to one hour per month. Go to www.wwp-septsa.org for more information about SEPTSA and/or contact Kathleen at kkz4@verizon.net if you're interested in sharing your time and skills with SEPTSA.
- WhatsApp for Special Ed Families: Join us on WhatsApp to connect with other WW-P families of special education students. <u>Connect with WWP special ed</u> parents.

Links: <u>SEPTSA Facebook Page</u> | <u>SEPTSA Website</u>

SCHOOL

- STEAM Week: A very special thank you to all our Wicoff students, families and staff for a fun filled week of STEAM learning. Students enjoyed planning and constructing a den for our Wicoff Fox. It was fun to see the different materials and creativity demonstrated by all our K-3 students. STEAM Day welcomed members of our community into our classrooms to share their expertise in the field of STEAM. Students learned all about different fields of study such as dentistry, music composition, and technology. Kindergartners loved hearing how K9 officers use their sense of smell to keep their community members safe. In first and second grade, students were educated on fire safety, while third graders investigated erosion by "mining" for chocolate chips in cookies. Our first STEAM Night was a big success! Families enjoyed participating in three ticketed events. Students built constellations from flashlights, played Osmo games to test out their coding and engineering skills and learned about the science behind finger printing. A very special thank you to Mrs. Robinson's third grade class for constructing an entire arcade out of cardboard! Students enjoyed testing out arcade games such as air hockey, bowling, ring toss and basketball during STEAM Night. We concluded the week with our Mad Science Assembly. Thank you to our PTA for sponsoring such a fun and engaging event for our students. Parents and caregivers... make sure to ask your child to share about their favorite part of STEAM Week!!
- **Playground:** Just as a reminder, when school is in-session, Extended Day Program is occurring, or school activities are happening, the Wicoff playground is closed to those who are not participating in the school event or activity. Our Extended Day Program (EDP) uses the playground after school when there is nice weather. While EDP students are on the playground, others are not allowed to be on the playground. Thank you for your cooperation with this.
- Star Students: The character theme for the month of April is Citizenship/Being Globally Aware.
 - Being a good citizen in school means being respectful of others and their property, being respectful of school property, following the school rules, and demonstrating good character by being honest and dependable.
 - Students that are globally aware are those students that are exposed to different cultures and perspectives, which promotes empathy, understanding, and respect for all people. Developing these important social and emotional skills also helps students communicate and work collaboratively with their peers.
 - Academically, global awareness enhances critical thinking and problem-solving skills. When students are exposed to different

- perspectives and cultures, they learn to analyze complex issues from multiple angles and develop creative solutions.
- We will be looking for students that encompass some of these traits to be our Star Students in April. Please help to support this character theme at home by explaining to your children what this month's theme means and how it relates to them as students.
- **Dreambox**: Ask your children about Dreambox. If your child is interested in going on Dreambox while they are at home, <u>here</u> are the directions.
- **Pickup and Dropoff Reminders:** As you know, the main office has moved! The three spots in the front that have cones are for visitors. Please use those if you need to come to the main entrance. Please <u>click here</u> for updated information on drop off and pick up locations.
 - Please make sure that if your child is arriving before 8:55 a.m.,
 you are dropping off at the OLD Main Entrance.
- When your child is sick: Please do not send your child to school if they are complaining of feeling ill or have had a fever in the previous 24 hours. Children should be fever-free (without medication) for 24 hours before they return to school. Children who don't feel well before school invariably feel ill in class and will be sent home. For a complete list of the District's illness exclusions, please click here.
- Outdoor Recess: We try to have outdoor recess whenever possible for our students. We have had to keep students in if they are not wearing appropriate clothing for the cold weather. Please remember to send your children with a coat/jacket.
- Snacks/Water: Please remember to pack a healthy snack each and every day
 for your child. Although we do have some extra snacks in the nurse's office for
 emergencies, students should not be going to the nurse's office daily for a
 snack/water. It is also important that every student brings a refillable
 water bottle each day. We have filling stations throughout the building. Please
 remember that the water bottle should be labeled with your child's name. We
 appreciate your support in being sure your child has a snack/water each day!
- Label ALL Student Personal Belongings: Please be sure to label ALL of your child(ren)'s personal belongings. This will help ensure that personal belongings left behind in the classroom, on the buses or in the dining room will be returned to the owner. Please include name, grade, and teacher.
- **Genesis/Student Information System:** Our student information system, <u>Genesis</u>, is filled with important information including attendance, grades/report cards, student emergency information, student schedules, bus routes, etc. Please familiarize yourself with our student information system.

DISTRICT

Links: <u>WW-P Website</u> | <u>Academic Calendars</u> | <u>Events Calendar</u>

Reminders

- **Spring Recess March 25-29, 2024:** All WW-P schools will be closed for Spring Recess Monday, March 25, through Friday, March 29, 2024. Schools will reopen Monday, April 1, 2024. District board offices will be closed Friday, March 29.
- 2023-2024 School Year Calendar: With the use of three emergency closing days (Jan. 16, 2024, Jan. 19, and Feb. 13, 2024) all WW-P schools and board offices will be open April 1, April 24, and May 24, 2024.
 - Based on the Jan. 16, Jan. 19, and Feb. 13 closures the <u>school year</u> <u>calendar</u>, <u>half-day preschool calendar</u> and report card calendars for <u>PK-8</u> and <u>grades 9-12</u> have been updated.
- Genesis Unavailable 3 p.m. March 26, through 10 a.m. March 27, 2024: The WW-P Genesis Parent Portal, Genesis Student Portal, Employee Portal and SIS will close at 3 p.m. Tuesday, March 26, 2024, for a database update and will reopen at 10 a.m. Wednesday, March 27. During this time, parents/guardians, students and staff members will not have access to the Genesis Systems listed above.
- Grovers Mill Bridge Traffic Advisory for the Week of March 25, 2024:
 PSE&G work on the Grovers Mill Bridge will begin March 25. Millstone Rd from Cranbury Rd. to Maple Ave. will be closed from 7 a.m.- 4 p.m. Monday to Friday.
 - Motorists will be detoured using Cranbury Rd. and Grovers Mill Rd. Please obey the temporary traffic control measures.
 - If additional work arises, work would continue into the week of April 1, 2024 (7 a.m.- 4 p.m. Monday to Friday) which would impact High School North, Community Middle School and Millstone River School drop off and pickup.
 - Should additional work be needed during the week of April 1, students are highly encouraged to take district-provided transportation rather than parent drop off/pick up.
 - PSE&G has expressed that this job is dynamic that may change as the project continues.
- **Kindergarten Registration for the 2024-2025 School Year is Open:**Parents/guardians must complete the online application for registration. For more information and to begin the process, please click here.
- **WW-P Plans for Future Growth:** <u>Click here</u> for more information on the District's purchase of local farmland on the West Windsor and Plainsboro border.
- **Title 1 Information:** Title 1 is a federal program under the Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA) as reauthorized by the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 (NCLB). The following WW-P schools receive Title 1 funding for the

- 2023-24 school year: Dutch Neck Elementary School, Maurice Hawk Elementary School, Town Center Elementary School, Wicoff Elementary School, Millstone River School, Village School and High School South. Parent information about Title 1 in our schools can be found on our <u>District website</u>.
- Student Handbook and Policy/Regulation Updates: District policies and regulations are updated on an as needed basis. The following policies and regulations have recently been updated: Policy 5600/ Regulation 5600 (Code of Conduct), Policy 5200/Regulation 5200 (Attendance) and Policy 5512/Regulation 5512 (HIB). In response, Student Handbooks have been updated accordingly. The recently updated policies and regulations can be accessed as follows:
 - o Policy 5200: Attendance
 - Regulation 5200: Attendance
 - Policy Updates (2023): Policy/Regulation 5200
 - Policy 5512: Harassment, Intimidation, or Bullying
 - Regulation 5512: Harassment, Intimidation, or Bullying
 - Policy Updates (2023): Policy/Regulation 5512
 - Policy 5600: Code of Conduct
 - Regulation 5600: Code of Conduct
 - Policy Updates (2023): Policy/Regulation 5600
- Early Dismissal Requests for Students: Parents/guardians notifying school attendance office/school secretary of a student early dismissal can be done via TeleSafe, a note in the "Daily Attendance" tab in Genesis Parent Portal or by emailing/sending a note to your school's attendance secretary.
- **Staff Email Addresses:** Staff email addresses use the following pattern firstname.lastname@wwprsd.org (e.g., Jim Smith is jim.smith@wwprsd.org).
- **Contact Information:** Is your contact information up-to-date in Genesis? If your email or phone numbers have changed, please make sure to update your information in Genesis.
 - Interested in receiving SMS text notifications from the District?: If you would like to opt-in to receive SMS text messages from the District, please text "Yes" to "67587" from a cellphone that is listed in your contact information in Genesis. The cell phone must be listed in Genesis as a cell phone (not as a home phone number). Text messaging rates may apply. For additional details, please click here.
- **WW-P Mobile Application:** The WW-P app is now available for download on both the <u>Apple</u> and <u>Google Play</u> app store. Designed for the school community, it features convenient links and information all in one place. Download the app using the hyperlinks above or by searching "WW-P Schools" in the Google Play Store or App Store on Apple.
- **Substitutes:** Are you interested in being a substitute at WW-P? Please click <u>here</u> to apply.
- Around the District:

- WW-P Spring Theater
 - **CMS Spring Musical "Shrek Jr."**: Shows are at 7:30 p.m. on April 4, April 5, and April 6.
 - Tickets are \$10 (cash only) and can be bought at the door the evening of the performance.
- High School North v. High School South Varsity Baseball Game at Trenton Thunder Stadium Friday, April 13, 2024, at 6 p.m. No tickets are needed. <u>Click here</u> for more information.

Monthly Update from the Superintendent

- A Monthly Update from Dr. Aderhold will be sent the last Friday of each month.
 - The next Update will be sent March 22, 2024.

Health and Safety

- Please note that for the safety of our school community, it is important that if your child is isolating due to a COVID positive diagnosis that they may not attend school or school events until their <u>quarantine/isolation period</u> has officially ended.
 - Please <u>click here</u> for the District's COVID guidance for the 2023-2024 school year.

Athletics

- TicketSpicket: WW-P will continue to utilize online ticket purchase procedures
 for United Football and HSN and HSS basketball games and wrestling matches
 for the 2023-2024 school year. All spectators must pre-purchase their tickets to
 the game through the TicketSpicket Mobile Application or through the
 TicketSpicket website. Season passes are available as are tickets for individual
 games.
 - United Football Tickets
 - High School North Tickets
 - High School South Tickets

Counseling

- **High School Program of Studies Nights:** Virtual Program of Studies Nights were held for families of rising 9th grade students as well as families of rising 10th-12th grade students. To view the recordings of these info sessions and the 2024-2025 Program of Studies, please <u>click here</u>.
 - Genesis Parent Portal is open for high school course requests through TODAY, March 22, 2024.

- Attention Sophomore Parents/Caregivers: Please join us for an evening program for sophomore families and students where you'll get a behind the scenes look at how the highly selective admission process works.
 - The in-person event is open to sophomores and their parents/guardians and will be held **Thursday, April 11, 2024, from 7-8:30 p.m.** in the Lower Dining Hall at High School North (90 Grovers Mill Rd., Plainsboro)
 - This workshop will be interactive with participants.
 - Families must register to attend. <u>Click here</u> to register and for additional details.

• Parent University:

- Monday, April 15, 7-8 p.m.: The topic will be "Handling Emotional Dysregulation".
 - Zoom link to attend: https://zoom.us/j/98402786253
- View material from previous Parent University presentations, including the Feb. 13 panel discussion, "Benefits of Youth Sports" and the Feb. 26 "Anxiety and Teens" presentation, here.

Curriculum and Instruction

- New Jersey school districts, charter schools, and renaissance school projects are required by statute (N.J.S.A 18A: 7C-6.6) to annually notify parents/guardians of the scheduled standardized assessments that will be administered over the course of the school year.
 - Please <u>click here</u> for the state assessments schedule for the 2023-2024 school year.
 - Helpful resources for parents/guardians may be found at the <u>New Jersey</u> <u>Assessments Resource Center website</u>.

Community Education

- Community Ed Summer Programs Are Here!: Community Education is back at Community Middle School for another amazing summer full of even more program options! Half and full day camps are available along with extended care! Programs begin Monday, June 24, and are available through Friday, August 9. Check out the <u>summer program guide here</u> for all of the new and exciting programs!
 - Mix and match a morning and an afternoon program from different providers to customize your child's full day or choose from one of the many full-day camps! For those staying with Community Education for a full day, lunch supervision is provided!
 - Register for one week, or all seven! But, register early as spaces are already beginning to fill.

- Registration closes the Wednesday before the new camp weeks begin and can be done online through <u>Community Pass!</u>
- Community Education Summer Open House Saturday, April 27: Join Community Education along with several of our program providers at the Summer Open House on Saturday, April 27, from 10 a.m. through 1 p.m. at Community Middle School!
 - o <u>Click here</u> for more information.

Food Services

- WW-P Food Services and Sodexo are excited to announce the winners of the
 2024 Future Chefs Culinary Competition. Congratulations to:
 - 3rd Place: Samaira Thankachan Millstone River School 5th grade student. Recipe was homemade vodiccine.
 - 2nd Place: Kavi Sharma Village School 5th grade student. Recipe was crunchy, munchy salad
 - 1st Place: Avani Jaiswal Millstone River School 5th grade student. Recipe was chicken biryani.
 - Please also congratulate: Jordyn Wilson (Millstone River School grade 5) with pastelon de platano maduro; Elias Almonte (Village School grade 4) with Flan; Achyut Vidhyut (Village School grade 5) with the rolling potatoes.
 - All of the participants did an amazing job. Good luck to Avani as she moves on to the National Competition!
- Check out the NEW Sodexo Nutrislice Menu website: <u>https://west-windsor-plainsboro.nutrislice.com/</u>
- WW-P Food Services is excited to offer a **breakfast program at the elementary school level**.
 - Families should check their email for more information and the order form
 - Breakfast is available for order each week via a pre-order form sent to parents' emails on Monday morning. Orders must be placed by 5 p.m.
 Wednesday for the coming week.
- **PaySchools Central** is the food service online system, click here for directions for creating an account and adding funds to the account.
 - Need to set limits and/or restrict food purchases for your student account?
 <u>Click here</u> for a "How to" guide.
- The application for free and reduced price school meals, which also opens
 up other food benefits for families, is available for completion for the 2023-24
 school year in your <u>PaySchools Central</u> account or may be downloaded from the
 <u>District website</u>. Benefits for 2022-2023 school year recipients expired Oct. 20,
 2023. Families must submit a new application for the 2023-24 school year.

In addition, NJ recently expanded the income eligibility requirements.
 Even if families have not qualified in the past, your child may qualify for no-cost meals through the Working-Class Families Anti-Hunger Act by completing the Free and Reduced Lunch Application.

Special Services

- Support Coordinator Fair: Wednesday, April 17, 2024 from 6-7:30 p.m.: In partnership with the West Windsor-Plainsboro Educational Association, the West Windsor-Plainsboro Special Services Department's FAST (Families and Schools Together) grant team will host an in-person support coordinator fair in the Mulitpurpose Room at WWPRSD Central Offices (321 Village Rd. East, West Windsor).
 - This fair would be most appropriate for families who have students in Multiple Disabilities (MD) and Autism special education programs (high school through Post Grad). All are welcome to attend. <u>Click here</u> for more information, a list of agencies attending and RSVP form.
 - RSVP by April 9, 2024.

Technology

- District issued Chromebooks for students in grades kindergarten through grade 3 are kept in the classroom.
- District issued Chromebooks for students in grades 4-12 are for students to use both in school and to take home.
 - Students should bring their fully charged Chromebooks to school with them each day.
 - Charging cords should remain at home.
- Technology Help Desk Access for students reporting Chromebook issues.
 - Students in grades K-8 should report the technology issue to their teacher so that a ticket can be submitted on their behalf.
 - Students in grades 9-12 should use the ticket kiosk in the media center
 to submit any technology issue. Students MUST include their wwprsd.org
 email in the ticket description in order for technology staff to contact them
 to repair the issue.

District Communication

- WW-P uses SchoolMessenger as our <u>district communication tool</u>. It is important to ensure that your contact information is up-to-date in Genesis.
- The WW-P mobile application is now available for download on both the <u>Apple</u> and <u>Google Play</u> app store. Designed for the school community, the app features convenient links and information all in one place (e.g., events calendar, District

notifications, news, and more). Download the app using the hyperlinks above or by searching "WW-P Schools" in the Google Play Store or App Store on Apple.

Community Events

- **Teens' Working Papers**: Teens looking to obtain working papers may do so online. For more information, please visit: myworkingpapers.nj.gov.
- **Study Buddy Program at West Windsor Library:** The Study Buddy Tutoring Program at the West Windsor Branch has returned! This program pairs teen volunteers with students seeking tutoring, and it's entirely free. It operates throughout the school year, with Study Buddies meeting for 30-45 minutes once a week at the library, supervised by our youth department staff.
 - To apply, students can pick up a Study Buddy application at the West Windsor Library's youth desk. The library matches students with teen tutors upon application submission, and enrollment is ongoing.
 - Please <u>click here</u> for more info.
- Sexting, Texting, Cyber-Bullying and Media Manipulation and the Dangerous Consequences: How our laws have become outpaced by technology: The New Jersey State Bar Foundation will present this public program via Zoom April 18, 2024, from 9:30-11:30 a.m. This webcast is free for members of the public. For more information and to register, please click here.
- Plainsboro Recreation in conjunction with Special Olympics New Jersey to host a Spring Special Olympics Young Athlete Program: Children (ages 2-8) with and without special needs and their parents are invited to participate in this sports play program. There are eight classes in the series. Classes will be held Wednesdays April 3-May 29, 4-4:45 p.m. For more info and to enroll, please click here.
- **Healthy Kids Running Series** Sundays April 7-May 5 at 4 p.m. in Princeton Junction at Duck Pond Park. Click here for more information and to register or visit the Healthy Kids Running Series website for more information.
- **COVID-19 Vaccination Information**: Please visit the <u>West Windsor Health</u>
 <u>Department</u> and the <u>Mercer County Health Department</u> for information as new vaccination/booster opportunities become available. Information regarding booster eligibility can be found <u>here</u>.
- **NAMI (National Alliance on Mental Illness) Basics** is a six session education program for parents, caregivers, and other family who provide care for youth (ages 22 and younger) who are experiencing mental health symptoms. The program is available both in person and online. For more information about the program and to register, please <u>click here</u>.
- **More!:** Click <u>here</u> for more upcoming events and activities from community groups and organizations.

WW-P Board of Education

- Check out the upcoming <u>Board of Education Meeting</u> dates. Agenda and materials for Board Meetings are published after 3:30 p.m. the Friday prior to the meeting.
- Board of Education meetings are held in the multipurpose room at Central Office, 321 Village Road East, West Windsor, NJ. The meetings are also live streamed via the District's YouTube channel.

Follow the district on WW-P's official social media pages.

X | Facebook | Instagram | LinkedIn | YouTube